Temple Talk III
(This is an outline. Please feel free to add your own stories/experiences.)

· Lutherlyn’s Building for the Future campaign has a goal of $2.5 million to be raised through charitable contributions over a three-year period.  This campaign is vital to fully fund much needed renovations and upgrades at Lutherlyn.

· The effort is challenging. Each congregation of the Southwestern and Northwestern PA Synods is inviting its members to support this important campaign through a three-year committment or a one-time gift.

· The Building for the Future campaign, authorized by both Synods, will pay for these necessary upgrades and renovations at Lutherlyn without acquiring any debt and will allow Lutherlyn to remaining financially stable while improving the facilities. 

· You have heard about the campaign and the projects over the past few weeks. It is also important for you to hear about the impact that Lutherlyn has on campers. Every summer Lutherlyn gets comments from campers and parents like:
· This was the best week of my life!
· I learned that God loves me and is with me, no matter what.
· My children came home so true to the people they are.
· The staff were upbeat, courteous, and deeply kind.
· I get to be myself at camp.  

· Please prayerfully consider supporting this campaign. The success of the Building for the Future campaign will lead Lutherlyn into the next 75+ years of ministry. Next week will be commitment Sunday and you will be asked to make a commitment or a gift to the Building for the Future Campaign. 

· Thank you for your time and for considering a gift to this important ministry in our synod. 

